
From: Soura, Christian
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/15/2013 12:12:22 PM
Subject: RE: Intern question

                OK, thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 12:11 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Fw: Intern question
 

 
From: Anderson, Gary 

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 12:10 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Cc: Glover, Christine 

Subject: Intern question 

 
Katherine,
 
Question:  Does an intern from Harvard University working for the ECOS have to be a U.S. citizen?
 
I have contacted both OHR and AG offices.
 
If the intern is not paid the employment law does not require them to be a citizen.
 
If they are paid they must have proper documentation for I9 verification.
 
Gary
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